Nakile Home for Special Care

Gail Kaiser, Administrator

December 2, 2021

Eilidh Canning
Municipality of Argyle
P.O. Box 10

Tusket, NS BOW 3MO0

Dear Eilidh,

Nakile Board of Directors recognizes that the partial tax exemption granted to Nakile for the
past seven years has been beneficial in terms of allowing us to manage our operations budget, as
we face ongoing reductions in our funding from Department of Health and Wellness. The budget
cuts introduced in 2015 continue to be reflected in our annual budget releases, and as you know,
our budget does not contain designated funds for items such as taxes. Although we are now
under the Department of Seniors and Long-Term Care, our funding structure has remained
unchanged.

Given the ongoing budget challenges and lack of a process to secure funding for additional
costs, we are not funded adequately for our full tax bill at this time. Therefore, we would like to
request that Nakile be considered for continued partial exemption status (ie. taxes are capped at
$25,000) as per the current year.

For more information or discussion, please contact me or Gail Kaiser, Administrator.

Your truly,
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Chairperson
Nakile Board of Directors
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